
Assistant Editor
Being Assistant Editor of the 2002-2003
Challenger has been a big challenge in my
life. It was not only a privilege but also an
honor. With this job came many responsi-
bilities: meeting deadlines and helping Fay
make sure the other staff members had their
work done. In order to meet deadlines, I had
to help crop pictures, make layouts for the
pages, and think of captions to go along with
pictures. I want to thank Mrs. Karen for
being there through everything and helping
me with any difficulties I had, and for al- Ad'"
lowing me to beAssistant Editor. I would also ,
like to thank the rest of the staff for making
sure they met their deadlines. To Fay John-
son: I would like to thank you for all of the
help you gave me. You were there for me no
matter what, and I am very greatful that I
had the privilage of being your assistant ed-
itor. To Nikki and Angela: I would like to
thank you for being very responsible and de-
pendable. If it weren't for the two of you the
ads would have never been ready for dead-
lines. I would also like to thank Chris Minus
for helping out with "crapping" (cropping) the
pictures whenever needed. To the graduating
class of 2003, we finally did it! I wish all of
you the best of luck in the future, and I hope
all of your dreams come true. Sincerely,

Sara Ann Chinners


